
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:               Board of Education 
 
FROM:         Dr. Carol Kelley 
 
SUBJECT:   Multicultural Center Collection 
 
DATE:         June 28, 2016   
 
 
The Intergovernmental Agreement for transfer of the multicultural collection and Bill of Sale for the collection have been 
reviewed by both the Library’s legal counsel and legal representation for District 97.  The attached document identifies the 
requested revisions by the Library board and two changes recommended by Robbins Schwartz.  With the Boards approval, I 
request that these documents return to the Board for approval during the next Board meeting scheduled on July 12, 2016.  This 
request is contingent on the fact that the Oak Park Library Board needs to approve the recommendations made by Robbins 
Schwartz prior to July 12, 2016. 
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